






SUMMARY 

The report reviews progress on the DOE Contract funded as part of the national 
programme resulting from the deliberations of the Group of Experts chaired by Sir John 
Badenoch. The period covered is April to September 1992. 

During this period a full progress report on the national programme and other work has 
been prepared for the Steering Committee and published by DWI. 

Further progress has been made on the investigation of the feasibility of preparing a 
species-specific monoclonal antibody, the survey of occurrence on Loch Lomond and the 
application of enumeration techniques developed in the earlier stages of the programme. 

Preparations have also been made for studies on the effectiveness of point-of-use devices, 
the susceptibility of environmentally stressed oocysts and new concentration techniques 
for oocysts, all being subject to revision of the contract. 

The report on the determination of the infective dose in primates carried out in Kenya is 
still awaited. 

Future research will be discussed at the Steering Committee meeting in November. 
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